
SISTER CITY COMMITTEE 
AGENDA 

 
Monday, 11 November 2013 

7:00 P.M. 
Multipurpose Room 

I. Call to Order 
II. Minutes 
III. Old Matters 

a. Student reception 
IV. New Matters 

a. Objectives for the coming year 
b. Next meeting 

V. Adjourn 
 



 

 

 

 

Members present: Carole Mosher, Vera Glywa, Aaron Noll, Craig Stramel, Jim Hohensee 

Others present: Danielle Dulin, Ivan Novikov 

The minutes from the last meeting were examined. Carole moved to approve the minutes and Vera 
seconded the motion. The minutes were approved.  

Several bills were discussed including printing expenses for the flyers and some art show expenses that 
had not been covered. Vera moved to pay those bills and Craig seconded the motion. The motion was 
approved. 

The sunflowers have flourished but the irrigation system needs to be fixed. Danielle will check on the 
irrigation needs and provide an estimate of expenses at the November meeting..  

Craig’s presentation was reviewed and he could do more.  Other ideas for presentations were discussed. 
Craig proposed that other peace corps volunteers could talk about their experiences. This was received 
enthusiastically by the committee members.  

For the coming year, Jim requested each member to propose at least one new initiative. Carole added 
that we should revive initiatives that have not been actively pursued in the past.  Several such ideas 
were enumerated to include: 

1. Student, business, and other exchanges between the cities. 
2. School pen-pals. Youth interaction. 
3. Jazz or music exchanges 
4. Expanding the committee 
5. Social Media 

Continuing initiatives to include: 

1. Earth Fair 
2. Presentations 
3. Village Fest 
4. Photo Shows 
5. Ukraine Day 
6. Exchange Student Receptions 

Carole proposed that the 11th or 18th of November would be good for the student reception this year.  
Since we plan to meet on the 11th, the 18th would be better. Jim moved that Carole schedule the 
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reception for the 18th of November with a $200 budget for refreshments and gift bags. Craig seconded 
the motion. It was approved. 

The next meeting will be the 11th of November. 

Craig moved to adjourn. Aaron seconded the motion. It was approved and the meeting adjourned.  
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